
November 17, 2014 

 

Dear Coach: 

 Today officially begins the 2014-2015 PIAA High School Swimming & Diving Season! On behalf of 
the Pennsylvania High School Swimming Coaches Association Board of Directors we wanted to wish you 
a successful and SAFE swim season. The PHSSCA is here to assist you in making this year a fast and 
memorable one. As the season progresses, please plan to visit the PHSSCA section at 
www.paswimming.com often. Please consider submitting your dual meet and invitational results to 
Mike Gobrecht at results@paswimming.com for the website. The “Top Swimming Times” lists can only 
be as accurate as YOU want them to be! 

If you have already joined the PHSSCA for the 2014-2015 swim season GREAT! If not, an 
application is attached for you to complete and return to Bill Sterner our membership chairperson. 
Please consider joining the PHSSCA now so that we may communicate important information 
throughout the high school season as needed to you. Attached is the 2015 Spring PHSSCA Clinic flyer. 
This year’s speakers are eager to present and we feel they will have a lot of valuable information for our 
membership. It is never too early to send in your clinic registration. 

Again have a great season and please let us know if there are issues that need to be brought to 
our attention as the season progresses. We are here to serve the membership and make PA Swimming 
the best! 

Sincerely, 

Rich Janosky, President 
JR Jensen, 1st Vice president 
Tom Houck,2nd Vice President 
Bill Sterner, Secretary/Treasurer 
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mailto:results@paswimming.com

